PLEASE READ AND PASS ON

MINUTES
FORTUNA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
June 8, 2020

The June 8, 2020, meeting of the Fortuna Chamber of Commerce was called to order by Vice Chair Kelly
Isaascon via Zoom with 13 persons present.

Kelly Isaacson gave a brief statement on her upcoming chairmanship. She announced that Crystal Lewis,
State Farm Insurance, had been nominated to the Board of Directors effective July 1, 2020. Crystal
announced her excitement at joining the Board.

Renee Lindsay announced two vacancies on the Tourism & Marketing Committee and encouraged
members in the restaurant, marketing, and tourism industries to apply. Canceled events — June Chamber
Mixer. Chili Cook-off. Chamber Operations. City Hall, Parks office and PD open today. PPP update (lots of
information in today’s email). Operation Celebrate voting is open. Continuing webinar with speakers

Estelle Fennell gave an update on the County reopening of hair salons and anticipated reopening for
tourism at local hotels. Dianna Rios asked about nail salons and Estelle commented that she would ask
the question of Dr. Frankovich during the Board of Supervisors meeting on June 9, 2020.

Becky Giacomini reported that the Humboldt Sponsors is sending a letter of support for Redwood Acres
Fair

Seth McGrath gave an update on Fair animals. He said talks were happening to make an online auction
happen.

Amy Scolari from Wild Souls Ranch was the winner of the game “Penny for Your Thoughts.” She had the
oldest penny, dated 1958, and won a 750 ml bottle of Humboldt Distillery Hand Sanitizer.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully Submitted,

Renee Lindsay
Recording Secretary



